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Announcements 
Our School Fall Festival will be 
Saturday, November 9th at 
11am. We are having a class 
food drive starting November 
1st.   
Book Fair will be at school the 
week of November 11th. We will 
go as a class on the 13th during 
Library. 
 
Reminders 
Please make sure to: 

o Practice our sight words 
with QR codes. If you need 
a new set, please contact 
me. Your child should 
practice between 5-10 
each day. 

o Record your child’s 
fluency score each week. 
New stories go out every 
Monday in the homework 
folders.  

 
 
Quote of the month: 
“There’s always something to be 
thankful for.”  
 

 
November Birthdays 
 
Eric : November 3rd 
Libby : November 12th 
Elizabeth : November 14th 
Jacob : November 24th 
Charlotte : November 29th 
 
 

Learning Focus  
Math 

o Creating and 
Reading graphs 

o Telling time to the 
hour 

o Subtraction 
Strategies 

Reading  
o Reading short vowel 

words 
o Reading words with 

ending blends – st, 
mp, ng 

o Reading fluency 
Science/Social Studies 

o Weather 
o Traditions and 

customs 
 
 
 


